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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to protest against the decision to build a waste transfer station at 109A church st lidcombe. | while back, | received a note in the mail detailing a proposal to
build a facility. Within it, there were diagrams in terms of building information but no where was it described as to what will be processed there, if any environmental
impact or health impact assessments were done for the nearby residents. It seemed like it was purposely done to be as vague as possible in terms of details and allaying
any community concerns and questions that may come. The fact this this building is also so close to residential areas (where a whole bunch of new residential apartments
have popped up) adds to concern (along with already continuous traffic along church street in which | reside). This should come under more scrutiny and residents
concerns addressed (and not through once off meetings in which not all residents were aware or notified) and communicated properly to residents. | am totally against
building something like this so close to residential streets and without properly advising the community as to the impacts.

regards,

Document Set ID: 11234236
Version: 1, Version Date: 13/11/2024





